
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 7th January, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                         Yesterday we celebrated the feast of The Epiphany– where the 

wise men visited the new born baby Jesus. They then used their gift of wisdom to avoid 

going back to see King Herod. True wisdom for us is discovering what God wants us to do, 

then trying our best to do it-as we get to know Jesus better. 

Applications for Reception class– September 
2019 

If you (or anyone you know) has a child due 
to start school in September 2019, application 

forms and SIF forms should be 

completed  by  15th January. If anyone needs 
any help please call into school to ask.  

Thank you. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 

THANK YOU  
To our Junior children and staff who 
presented a very peaceful, moving  

carol service in church just before we 
finished for Christmas. Also to the  

Infant children, Nursery children and 
staff for their fabulous Nativity plays. 

Thank you for your attendance at 
these events. Thank you also for your 

cards and presents for staff. 

Monday Welcome back  to school  

Tuesday Welcome to the new children and their families who will start Nursery this week 
Mrs. Lee will teach PE lessons in Years 1-4 this half-term. 
 
 

Wednesday No swimming this week.    Leeds United staff will teach PE in Years 5 and 6 this half-term. 

Thursday 8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome 
Under 11 football match at Holy Family school (after school). 

Friday 9.05am– Praise assembly– all welcome 
 
 



HAPPY NEW YEAR BLESSINGS 
 

New Year wishes just for you, 
 

Happiness and peace in all that you do. 
 

May God bless your homes and your 
families too, 

 
May he walk beside you, the whole 

year through. 
 

Good health and blessings for 2019. 

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL 2019. 
Thank you for monies received so far for the 

Year 5 residential to Herd farm. 
Please continue to pay small instalments off 

the total amount owed. 
    Thank you. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Nylah Howard and Elsie-Rose Hercules Best attendance-  

Year 3 

99.7% 

Well done. 

Year 1  Christopher Marcathey and Dillon Jones 

Year 2 Oliver Watroba and Ayodeji Shofu 

Year 3 Eoin Ferguson and Charley Cooper 

Year 4 Amy Sarsfield, Klenam Kwetey, Ciera McHugh,  

Cadence Keegan 

Year 5 Aimee Jones and Tara Connor 

Year 6 David Grzegolec and Antoni Wegrzynowski 

 

A FEW REMINDERS… 
 

PE KITS– Black shorts and white T-
shirts should be kept in school for PE 

lessons this half-term. 
 

NAIL VARNISH– Should not be worn 
in school. 

 
PUMPS– should be safe to wear and 

worn daily. New pumps can be 
bought from our school office. 

 
SCHOOL STARTS at 8.55am and  

finishes at 3pm– children should  
arrive and be collected promptly. 

 
     Please encourage your child to read at  
      home, learn spellings and times tables… 
                          Thank you. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

To our great friend and former colleague 

Della Watson and her team at ABC at D’s 

who have recently received a GOOD  

rating in all areas during their Nursery  

OFSTED inspection. We are very proud of 

them and know that this is an excellent 

Nursery– well done everyone ! 

I hope you all have a 
loveIy week. 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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